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REEDLEY, Calif. (FOX26) — Construction is now underway on a new affordable housing community 

in Reedley. 

It’s called “Guardian Village” and the Property owners say it will offer 48 apartment-style homes, 30 

percent of which will go toward farmworkers and their families. 

Floor plans include one, two, and three bedroom apartments. 

The community is located near 11th and East, just north of General Grant Middle. 

“This new community will provide many residents of Reedley, particularly farmworkers, with new 

housing opportunities with onsite supportive services,” said Reedley Mayor, Anita Betancourt. 

“Guardian Village fills a critical affordability void in the region and opens the door for greater 

opportunities.” 

The new community, officials say, is expected to be finished by Summer 2024. 


